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Small Plane Crash on 228th in Bothell 

[Monroe, Wa] -  On July, 19th at 10:19 PM Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue 
Battalion 71 was dispatched to a plane crash at the 4300 Block of 228th St SE in 
Bothell. Crews arrived and tended to the two occupants that were in the plane as 
well as a dog. The aircraft struck power lines in the decent.

The occupants stated that the experimental aircraft had an engine failure. Both 
occupants sustained minor injuries and were transported to a local hospital for 
treatment. No one on the ground was hurt. The FAA was contacted and the scene 
was turned over to the Snohomish County Sheriffs office.
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